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29th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Just a quick reminder that school is closed on Monday 2nd May for the Bank Holiday weekend. We will 

see you all next Tuesday 3rd May at the usual time.  

Is TikTok safe for children? 

A recent report by Ofcom highlighted that just over half of all 3-17-year-olds are using TikTok. Over 

the last few months, you may have seen reports in the press about young people coming across 

inappropriate and harmful content on the platform. The NSPCC have put together a guide to help 

understand the risks, and give an overview of some of the safety settings that might help to keep 

children safer on the app. The guide that you may find useful can be accessed on our website here: 

https://spa-education.org/spa-school-camberwell/parents-c/online-safety   

Arrival and collection times 

Thanks to all of you for managing the new arrangements for primary arrival and collection times. It is 

really important we all work together to make sure everyone is always as safe as possible. In the 

mornings please take your child to the designated spot for their class. A member of the class team will 

take them through once the pathway is clear. Please wait at the same place when you collect your 

child. A member of staff will bring them to you once the path is clear.  

School buses 

I’m sorry things were so difficult for you at the start of the week. Do make sure transport have any 

updated numbers and always let us know if there is anything we can do to help.  

Sunscreen  
Please do send in sunscreen if you have completed the consent form. It will be labelled and kept 
securely for your child.   
 
Summer Term Events 

May 16th - Meet the team for Sunray parents and carers at 2.30pm 

Tuesday May 24th - Dance Showcase, time to be confirmed. 

Happy Eid 

Eid Mubarak to all of you who are planning to celebrate over the weekend.  

See you Tuesday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 
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